DONATIONS:

Miscellaneous darkroom equipment valued at $1,208 from Mr. Steve Eck
to the Photography Program at Prescott High School.

Miscellaneous cameras and related equipment valued at $1,300 from
Dale and Donna Meyer to the Photography Program at Prescott High
School.

A Beseler Enlarger and related equipment valued at $600 from Ms.
Jeanne Wellins to the Photography Program at Prescott High School.

Miscellaneous photographic equipment, camera and computer valued at
$500 from Mr. Harold Minuskin to the Photography Program at Prescott
High School.

Miscellaneous photographic equipment valued at $2,016 from Ms. Dava
Hoffman to the Photography Program at Prescott High School.

An Epson Stylus Pro 4000 printer and related equipment valued at
$1,445 from Mr. Len Salonsky to the Photography Program at Prescott
High School.

Six hundred dollars from Mr. Ron Barnes for Brain Integration services.

An audio book CD set “The Lacuna” by Barbara Kingsolver valued at
$24.95 from Mrs. Christine Bothell, to the library at Prescott High
School.

A printer and ink valued at $125 from Bob and Lynn Cameron.
A framed New York Times newspaper page dated in 1871 from Mr. Joe
Tarrer to Granite Mountain Middle School.

Three hundred dollars from Michael Taylor Architects, Inc., for the
District Staff BBQ.

A saxophone valued at $150 from Ms. Charlotte Frola to Prescott High
School.

Five boulders valued at $500 from Grady’s Quality Excavating, Inc. to
Miller Valley Elementary School.

One hundred dollars from Credit Union West to Lincoln Elementary
School.



A Dell Dimension 4450 desktop computer with Intel Pentium processor
valued at $608 to Prescott High School.



